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Health and Safety – Staff Car Park: Please do not use the car park to drop children off 

Apart from the Before and After School Club parents, please do not use the Staff Car Park to drop 

children off close to the beginning and end of the school day. Many of our children come to school on 

bikes and cars should not be moving in our car park at these crucial times. Please just either use the 

turning circle to drop off or park a bit further away or walk them into school. Many thanks.  

Padiham on Parade is this weekend 

All Padiham’s primary school children are invited to come together to join the ‘Padiham on Parade’ 

parade. We are meeting this Sunday at the Cenotaph at 10am for a short wreath-laying service before 

parading together to the Town Hall where we will sing the National Anthem all together. Please come 

along and ‘experience’ the event. These moments build children’s social capital as it gives them things 

to talk about and write about … it builds experience and that’s great for learning! Not all towns do 

these things and it’s great that your town does …so please support it. Please keep an eye on your children 

as we will accompany them from the Cenotaph to the Town Hall and they will return to you after the 

National Anthem… and everyone is singing, not just them!  

PG’s Summer Fayre: Tuesday 5th July 2022 at 3.30pm!  

This is a special thank you mention for Mrs. Simpson and Miss Jackie for all they are doing for our 

Summer Fayre. These things don’t just happen and they take a lot of organising but I want them and 

all the other people helping us to know that we appreciate what they are all doing! What superstars! 

Entrance is 20p and everyone is welcome. Please come along! 

Summer Fayre Donations 

Thank you for all your support today and for everything our children have donated.  

Raffle 

Your child should have brought home some raffle ticket books this week and they can be purchased for 

20p a ticket or £1 a book. We can supply more on request.  

We still have names available on our ‘Guess the Name of the Teddy’ competition and it is just £1 a go.  

Non-Uniform Day We organised another non-uniform day today to say thank you to the children again 

for supporting this venture. We want non-uniform days to be enjoyable for everyone so appropriate 

school- (not disco/high fashion/short or crop tops) wear is the order of the day please. We wear (non-

)uniform but we are still learning in school (which is the priority of course) and these are simply the 

rules we set out to avoid conflict so please support us.  

Our Early Years Outdoor Provision at PG I know some of you may have seen it but it is brilliant! Our 

children love it and they will love it for years to come and they will be secretly learning and making 

loads of progress too as they are loving it so this is brilliant news. Thanks again to Mrs. Mac and Mrs. 

Barber for driving this forward and thanks to our Governors too for supporting it!  

Sports Day 

A few parents have asked about Sports Day and we will be releasing this date at the beginning of next 

week so watch this space. 

Staffing for 2022/2023 

Children should have brought home a letter today with all of the 2022/2023 staffing structure on and 

information about transition days.  

And finally... It’s Padiham on Parade weekend and this is a great event to support in your town!  

God Bless! Mark Dixon, Headteacher 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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Carry forward info only…! 

 
Padiham Green’s ‘Second Friday of the Month’ Food Bank Friday Support… is NEXT Friday! If you can and you 

would like to support this initiative, we will collect appropriate food items here. Collections from the Food Bank at the 

back of St. Leonard’s Church continue every Thursday at 5pm. Further info available from Rev. Kit: 07944 258477.  

 
Padiham Green’s ‘Second Friday of the Month’ Food Bank Friday Support is TODAY  

Thank you for the food donations today. It is ‘Second Foodbank Friday’ of the month at PG. No pressure of 

course but if you can and you would like to support this initiative, we are collecting appropriate food items 

here. The Food Bank at the back of St. Leonard’s Church continues on Thursdays at 5pm. Further 

information available from Rev. Kit: 07944 258477.  

 


